
 
 
Hello,   neighbors.  

 
It   has   come   to   trustees’   attention   that   vehicles   have   been  
ridden   on   subdivision   common   ground.   As   a   reminder,   or   as  
information   to   our   many   new   Stonewater   residents,   motor  
vehicles   are   prohibited   on   these   areas,   including   the   walking  
trail   around   the   lake.   Signs   are   posted   at   both   trail   entrances  
off   Water’s   Edge   Way.   Please   observe   this   prohibition.  
 
Also,   vehicles   cannot   be   on   common   ground,   including  
cul-de-sacs,   roundabouts   and   along   ponds.   Only   vehicles  
authorized   by   trustees   and   property   developers   are   allowed   on  
common   ground.   At   present,   covenants   and   restrictions  
specify   all   terrain   vehicles.   Trustees   also   advise   this   extends   to  
motorcycles,   minibikes,   scooters   and   lawnmowers.   Covenants  
and   restrictions   will   be   amended   to   include   all   motor   vehicles.  


